
Health Equity in the Curriculum Committee 

The Stritch School of Medicine Central Curricular Authority (CCA) is seeking applications from 

faculty interested in serving as members of a newly developed subcommittee – Health Equity in 

the Curriculum Committee (HECC).  HECC is charged with developing, implementing, and 

maintaining processes to minimize bias in the SSOM curriculum. The committee, by expertise 

and commitment of its members, will facilitate proactive curriculum development and faculty 

development. The complete charge and member expectations are linked:  
Health Equity in the Curriculum- Charge 

Faculty interested in applying to be a member are requested to submit a copy of their Curriculum 

Vitae and a statement of interest expressing their potential contributions to the committee to the 

CCA Chair, Theresa Kristopaitis, MD (tkristo@lumc.edu) by February 11, 2022. 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F18p2txemmD9KUdvvsC45_j4lCSQo62tcB%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D106835499220775126994%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CTKRISTO%40lumc.edu%7C2b236312f97346965e6e08d9d702ddba%7C0d91e6194a2c4c80b9598fdf518e52e8%7C0%7C0%7C637777230971327109%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2Bj457Is5iAMvOsWqpCBir24DQ4iqJdTYu0SudoH4S6E%3D&reserved=0
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